Northern Hills Men's Club meeting minutes 3/6/18.

Present: Joe Fischer, Mike Bruesewitz, Mike Manahan, Troy Faber, Josh Woricek, Geoff Wilson, Ryan Berg, Jeff Gorman, Tom Anderson, Erik Karow, Jeremy Kramer, Steve Jorgenson.

Ice Breaker prep/discussion.

- Location will be Soldiers Field Club House. Friday April 6 beginning at 5:30pm.
- We have been in touch with Charlie Brannon He passed on the menu and other details to Derrick Chapman (he's running Soldiers his year). We still need to follow up with Derrick regarding the ice breaker. Erik does know Derrick and will follow up.
- Going back to our last meeting last year Troy will follow up with the golfers who didn't post enough scores.
- Troy, Mike Manahan and David Hintz will follow up with weekly events to make sure scores are being posted.
- All went well with Fall Banquet last year and the plan is to follow the same format this year. The banquet will be held at Northern 19 following the Mystery Tees event in October.
- Board will elect a Vice President at the next meeting.
- Define duties for new board members at the next meeting.

Treasurer report: Mike Bruesewitz

- Balance \$1446.73.
- Dues for 2018 will be \$85.00 regular yearly expenses will be paid to MPGA and website.

Pro Shop update: Mike Manahan

- Mike went through event schedule. The first weekly event will be May 16 and the last will be Sept 19.
- Event schedule: Sunday May 27 red-white-blue. Sunday June 24 two man combo. Friday July 20 Calcutta Auction. Sunday July 22 Calcutta tourney. Saturday/Sunday August 25-26 is the Club Championship. Sunday Sept 23 is One Man Best Shot. Saturday Oct 13 is the 19 and 10 man shootout. Sunday Oct 14 Mystery Tees and the fall banquet.

- Discussed using white and blue tees in the weekly events. Mike Manahan will organize this with a sign up sheet. Discuss more of this at the next meeting.
- New building was discussed. It appears there is more momentum for this and if all goes will construction should begin later this year. More to follow on this as we move through the year.

Restaurant update: Erik Karow

- Erik will have a full liquor license this year and beer prices should remain the same this year.
- Erik will provide each men's club member with a membership card to ensure they get the men's club beer price.

Course Improvements: Joe Fischer

- 9 green could be ready by the end of the year. Most likely there will be a temporary green used rather than the practice green.
- Trees have been removed Joe may want some help from the men's club to help clean up.
- More trees need to be planted behind 3 green and 7 green.
- Potential work day dates are April 28/29.
- More black top material should be available to patch areas around the bridges.

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday May 1. 7pm at Northern 19.